e Interloop Limited
g &t Registered Office
& % Al-Sadiq Plaza P 157

Railway Road, Faisalabad
Pakistan. +92 41 2619724

September 26, 2024

( Ref: ILP/PSX/42/2024

Mr. Hafiz Magqsood Munshi,

Unit Head, Listed Companies Compliance - RAD,
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,

Stock Exchange Building, Stock Exchange Road,
Karachi.

Re: Clarification on movement in the volume of shares of Interloop Limited (“ILP")

Dear Sir,

With reference to your Letter Ref. No. PSX/ Gen-1328, dated September 24, 2024 and clarification sought
pursuant to Section 97 of the Securities Act, 2015 and clause 5.6.3 of PSX Regulations, we hereby inform
you that there is no pending information or announcement from the Company which is a price sensitive
that can have led to an unusual movement in the market volume of the Company’s shares. Therefore, it is
purely market driven.

As always, the Company will ensure that the PSX is duly informed of all information required to be disclosed
under the applicable regulations, as and when required.

You are therefore requested to take the above information on record.

Thank you,

Rana Ali Raza
Company Secretary O
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